
GENERAL MANAGER
JAKE T. PRESSON

January 10, 1957

Mr. Kermit Geary
Route 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

BOX 365
ALBEMARLE. N. C.

Dear Mr. Geary:

WZKY was happy to have received your reception
report on our transmission. Your report was correct.

It's always a pleasure to hear from the fellows around
the country. I do appreciate your interest. Anytime
we can be of help, please call on us.

Please excuse the delay in answering your fine report.
I promise not to be so long next time.

Sincerely,

9/14/

Jake Presson, Manager, C. h;.


